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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 10th April  2006 
Question No 13 
 
Question:  Councillor Fintan McCarthy
To ask the Manager to report upon the desirability of providing cycle path facilities within all parks within the County? 
Reply:
There are designated cycleways in Sean Walsh Park. Tallaght and Glenaulin Park,Palmerstown. In Waterstown Park in the Liffey Valley, designated cycleways have been constructed and proposals for the construction of designated cycleways in Griffeen Valley Park have completed the Part 8 Planning Consultation Procedure. 
 Further plans for the installation of designated cycleways in parks are being considered and will be presented to the members as soon as they are prepared.    
